
 

Monday 9th Jan 

Young Voices for 

class 5 and 6 

 

Wed 25th Jan 

Open Event 

 

Friday 27th Jan 

PANTO! 

 

Friday 17th Feb 

Break up for half 

term 

 

Monday 27th Feb 

Back to school 

Friday	6th	Jan	2017	

Dates for your Diary 

Now that the build is complete, we will be hos�ng an OPEN EVENT on 

Wednesday 25th January from 3.30 - 4.45pm. 

Anyone, parents or community members,  who would like to come and have a 

good old nosy around the school is more than welcome. We are very proud to be 

able to show off what we consider to be a wonderful, and much needed, new and 

improved learning environment! 

There will be refreshments and pupil led  

guided tours! 

Not ordered a Not ordered a Not ordered a Not ordered a     
Library Star yet? There Library Star yet? There Library Star yet? There Library Star yet? There 
is still time if you would is still time if you would is still time if you would is still time if you would 
like one like one like one like one ----    please pop in please pop in please pop in please pop in 

and see Mrs and see Mrs and see Mrs and see Mrs     
Warttig or Mrs Warttig or Mrs Warttig or Mrs Warttig or Mrs     

Gibbins if you would like Gibbins if you would like Gibbins if you would like Gibbins if you would like 
to order one!to order one!to order one!to order one!    

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 
Correct school uniform is as follows: 

◊ Blue hoodies, sweat shirts or cardigans (and for Y6, fleeces) 

◊ Op'onal orange hoodie 

◊ White or royal blue polo shirt 

◊ Black or dark grey trousers, shirts, school dresses 

(op'onal blue checked summer dresses in the sum-

mer) 

◊ Op'onal black leggings worn with skirts in cold 

weather 

◊ Black school shoes (or black, white or blue trainers) 

◊ Black or dark grey 'ghts 

◊ Black, white or dark coloured socks 

◊ White P.E t-shirt and black shorts 

 

All items should be clearly labelled with your 

child’s name. 

 

Many thanks to the majority  of you who do your best 

to adhere to these rules:  

your efforts are much appreciated. 

Welcome Back!  

We hope you had a super break! 


